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 Have you applied for financial aid for Fall 2021? 

If you will be enrolled in classes for the 2021-22 school year, please 
visit GMS Applying for Aid page for all relevant application information. 
The Fall 2021 or Spring 2022 GMS Aid Application Requirements 
section includes links to the 2021-22 FAFSA and the 2021-22 GMS 
Financial Aid Application.  

Please note, in order to receive federal financial aid during a period of 
enrollment you must be enrolled in at least 6 credits. Some programs 
that include clinical work may carry enrollment of fewer than 6 credits. If 
you are completing full-time school work, but enrolled in less than 6 
credits, please contact your academic department to complete their 
required forms.   

Other SFS Reminders 

Student Loan Exit Counseling for Graduating Students 

Graduating Federal Direct Loan borrowers must 
complete the Federal Student Loan Exit Counseling. This 
can be done electronically at StudentAid.gov. If you have 
questions following your online Exit Counseling, you can 
schedule an individual appointment with SFS.  



Summer Enrollment & Aid Application Process 

Looking to borrow loans during the summer semesters? If 
you are enrolled in at least 6 credits across summer 1 and 2 
or certified full-time and you wish to apply for federal loans, 
make sure you’ve submitted the 2021-22 FAFSAand 
the Summer Direct Loan application. If you need additional 
funds, you can submit the Summer Graduate PLUS 
Application. Otherwise, private credit-based student 
loans are also available. 

  
Free Financial Wellness Resources 

Loan Repayment Strategies Webinar – Recording 
available 

Student Financial Services hosted a webinar with Julie 
Gilbert from the AAMC on Tuesday, April 27th. The session 
gave valuable information about how to manage your 
student loan debt and determine which repayment strategy 
is right for you. The recording is available on 
the Presentations and Events page of the SFS website until 
June 30, 2021. 

  
Questions? 

Meet with us virtually - and in person! 

Student Financial Services is excited that we will be moving 
to a hybrid work schedule beginning this week! There will be 
SFS staff back in our office in suite B-401 in the Robinson 
Building and we will continue to operate virtually. For the 
updated in-person and virtual office hours schedules, please 
visit the SFS Contact Us page. 
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